
From: Clausius, Joe  
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2011 4:10 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Schoepp Motors Agenda Item 
 
Al, 
  
I have a Parks Commission Meeting today and will be unable to attend the Urban Design Commission 
Meeting. 
  
I do want to convey my support to the commission and you for the Schoepp Motors plans for the vacant 
property at 1518 North Stoughton Road. 
  
Doug Schoepp attended the Hawthorne NA Meeting last evening did an excellent presentation of his 
plans for the location. The plans were well received by the NA ands they gave their approval.  I 
am pleased to eliminate a highly visible vacant site on Stoughton Road and a target for littering and 
graffiti.  In addition, Doug has promised to preserve and enhance the Elvis Presley Memorial on the site. 
  
I urge the commission to support and approve this project.  If anyone has any questions, please contact 
me. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Joe Clausius 
District 17 Alder 
608-244-5066 
 


